
 

 

For the Record – Press Statements 

 

Publication Express and Star 

Date of article Tuesday 28th August 

Reporter Heather Large 

Headline Parking plan for hospital drawn up 

First paragraph/s of 

article  

Detailed plans for additional staff parking to help meet the 
demand from workers at Dudley’s Russells Hall Hospital 
are being drawn up. 

Paragraph/s relating to 

The Dudley Group 

NA 

Press enquiry Express and Star would like an update on the Trust’s 

planning application to create 60 extra car park spaces at 

Russells Hall Hospital.  

Questions:  
1. Is a planning application due to be submitted for new 

car parking spaces? 
 
 

Also issued to: NA 

Trust response 

 
A detailed planning application, and proposals around our green travel plans, are 

being prepared around car parking in response to staff and residents’ concerns. 

The planning application will be issued once details have been finalised.  

 
 

 
 


